
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15 March 2019 
Dear Parents, 
 

After School Club Proposal 
 
Following on from discussions between the Infant school and our Governing Body, Barnes Farm 
Junior School has agreed in principle to move from our existing breakfast club provision to 
offering full wrap-around care. We now seek to gain detailed parental feedback on this proposal 
before fully committing to the resources needed. 
 
Our proposal to be implemented from September 20191 is as follows: 
 

 Breakfast club provision to continue in our Barn from 07:30-08:45 at £5 a session (in line 
with Infant school) 

 After-school club provision to begin in our Barn from 15:15-17:00 (£9 a session when 
booked in advance) or 15:15-18:00 (£13 session when booked in advance) 

 All fees payable by ParentPay. Initial registration fee of £10. 
 Our curriculum will include a mix of indoor and outdoor activities 
 After-school provision includes serving of a light supper 
 The club will have full access to the school’s outdoor spaces (MUGA, Daily Mile track etc) 

from 16:15 onwards 
 The curriculum offer will be designed for KS2-aged pupils (Y3-Y6) 
 Admission will be for KS2 pupils only 
 Maximum of 30 spaces 
 Possibility of limited all-day holiday club provision depending on demand 

(Summer/Easter and half-term breaks) 
 
We have designed a brief survey that can be completed online before Monday 25th March. Please 
take the time to respond if you are likely to consider any of the provision above during your 
child’s time at Barnes Farm Junior School. Any responses will obviously not be taken as financial 
commitments, but we wish to achieve a realistic and in-depth forecast of parental perspectives. 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/LBWZKJC  
 
Regards, 
 
 
Ross McTaggart 
Headteacher 
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